
 

PTA Weekly News 
 

EASTER EGG HUNT – Thursday 31st March 2022 
 

We are so pleased to be able to hold our annual Easter Egg Hunt this year at school to celebrate Easter and the 
end of the school term.  This is a FREE, Fun Activity for all the children and will be held on the afternoon 

of Thursday 31st March 2022 (nursery children are having a separate event on a different date). 

Each class will participate in solving the clues to find the Easter Eggs hidden around school and every child will 
receive a chocolate Easter Egg reward!  We hope your children enjoy this and has lots of fun! 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT – PTA CHAIR 

Stephanie Cooper our current PTA Chair has decided due to other commitments that she will be standing down 
as Chair at the September AGM.  If there is a parent/carer who is interested in taking on this role please let us 
know, so that you can potentially work with Stephanie before taking over in September.  As in previous years, 

there is also the option for two people to Co-Chair together and of course the current committee will assist and 
support where possible.  Please contact us via email for more information. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Contact us via email at: 
clarendonprimaryschoolpta@gmail.com 
 
Facebook and Instagram: 
@clarendonprimaryschoolpta 
 
Take a look at our PTA website for updates on 
events, our list of partners and our online shop: 
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/clarendonpta/ 
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